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5% Annual Meeting
FRIDAY MARCH 31, SEWANEE TN

10-12:15 Symposium | 12:15-1:30 Lunch and Networking | 1:30-3:00 Shakerag Hollow Hike

This year’s meeting will be at the Social Lodge at Sewanee: University of the South and will feature presentations
about on-the-ground rare plant conservation projects. After a break for lunch and networking, Sewanee botanist,
Dr. Jon Evans, will lead a guided hike at Shakerag Hollow.

There will be an option for in-person and virtual attendance. In-person seating is limited so please register at the
links below.

In-Person Registration

Virtual Registration

Presentations Include:

“Safeguarding and Reintroduction of the
Whorled Sunflower”, Anne Ballentine
“Grassland Restoration at Little Cedar
Mountain”, Adam Dattilo, Tennessee Valley
Authority

“Oak Ridge Barrens: 35 Years of
Conservation and Stewardship”, Margaret
Cumberland, Tennessee Citizens for
Wilderness Planning

“Conserving Dwindling Populations of the
Western Wallflower”, Holly Taylor,
Tennessee State Parks

“Conservation of Rare Marsh on the
Cumberland Plateau”, Zach Irick,
Southeastern Grasslands Institute

“Rare Species Highlights from the Seed
Bank”, Cooper Breeden, Southeastern
Grasslands Institute

"Conservation and Biogeography of the
Southernmost Population of Pennsylvania
Catchfly (Silene caroliniana ssp.
pensylvanica)", Jeremy Stout, The Nature
Center at Steele Creek Park

“Report on the Reintroduction of the
Running Glade Clover”, Margie Hunter,
Tennessee Naturalist Program

“Why Volunteers?”, Laura Hunt,
Southeastern Grasslands Institute
“Conservation Genomics of a Disjunct Prairie
Plant: Clematis fremontii”, Alaina Krakowiak
“Managing for Plant Diversity in Old-Growth
Forests of the South Cumberlands”, Jon
Evans, Sewanee

“Establishing a Network of Support for
Tennessee's Rare Plants”, Dwayne Estes,
Southeastern Grasslands Institute



https://www.eventbrite.com/e/526692199547/
https://apsu.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJIoduqhqj4sGdIlCj_F2R6F4VEVs4t4eQmV

